
Public Ways Safety Committee 

Minutes 

Bolton, Massachusetts 

June 7, 2017 

 

Members present:  Mary Ciummo, Leslie Breeze, Holly Lauer.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 p.m.  

The minutes of the April 26, May 10, and 31, 2017 meetings were reviewed and approved.   

Review of May 31st meeting with Leslie Caisse at the DPW:  Mary will send Leslie C. the minutes 

of this meeting, highlighting the following items for DPW:  locate any spare Stop Ahead warning 

signs and temporarily place at new stop sign locations; measure the old chevron sign at 

Manor/117 and get a price for a 36”x48” sign, brush in front of the sign needs to be cleared and 

the new sign will be moved closer to the stone wall; remove old school bus warning signs by the 

high school; and share with us any information and notes on the Municipal Modernization bill 

from the Baystate Roads MUTCD refresher course workshop. 

New Stop signs:  once installed, Mary will contact Pam Powell about updating Traffic Rules and 

Orders. 

FY18 sign orders:  the Committee needs to clarify with Leslie C. if the remainder of the signs on 

the order sheet will be ordered.  The Committee questioned the Caution Children sign order.   

Meeting with Chief Nelson:  the Committee finalized the list of discussion items for the 

meeting.  Mary will send to the Chief. 

Pedestrian crosswalk portable signs:  Holly will contact DPW to place at crosswalks any existing 

signs. 

New members:  Holly will post on Bolton MA Community and Mom’s Group Facebook pages.  

Mary will ask Linda Day to post on Town website and newspapers. 

Summer meeting dates:  July 12 and August 9.  Return to second and fourth Wednesday of the 

month in September.     

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. to attend Planning Board meeting.  Agenda items were 

Complete Streets and current PWSC projects. 

    Minutes submitted Mary Ciummo. 


